Great Western Medical Practice

NEWSLETTER

The aim is to update and inform you of the changes happening in the practice, locally and of course nationally.

*******************************************

RETIREMENT NOTICE
We would like to advise you that as of 1st April 2011, Dr Gillian Bruce will retire from the practice.  
She will be greatly missed but us all at the practice and by her large band of loyal and dedicated patients.

Everyone at the practice wishes her well and hopes her golf and painting become even better than they already are!
*****************************************

GP’s MOVING IN AND OUT
As of 2.2.11. Dr Alan Clauson will be replacing Dr Robert Donald for the next 6 months.  Both of them will be returning to the practice in August 2012 for a full year.

Dr Craig Hewitt who has been a long term locum for us for over 3 years will be leaving us in March to become a new full time partner at Garthdee Medical Practice.  We are very grateful to all his hard work and wish him every success in his new practice.

Dr Zoe Taylor will be joining the partnership in April to replace Dr Bruce.  She is currently working as a GP at Oldmachar Medical Practice and is very much looking forward to joining our team at Great Western.

**************************************

ANNUAL CHECK UP’S
Patients on certain medications or with certain medical conditions require to have annual check ups.  Some involve being invited to attend very specific clinics such as Asthma, Diabetes or Coronary Heart Disease.  Others require a nurse appointment for a blood pressure check, a blood test or urine sample.  If you receive a letter or phone call about such an appointment, please try and attend these appointments. 
**************************************

APPOINTMENT TIMES
See below for a rough guide to when we offer appointments:

Monday – Friday

8.30 am – 10.30 am

2.00 – 5.30 pm

Only some of these appointment times are available to book in advance, leaving the remainder for book on the day or emergency appointments.

Extended hours:

Every Monday morning* 

7.10 – 7.40 am only

Every 2nd Tuesday evening *

6.10 -7.30 pm

*except public holidays

Out with these times, the GP’s deal with home visits, for the elderly or seriously ill, reading and actioning the hospital letters and results, teaching, audit, clinical team meetings, prescribing issues, phone consultations, minor surgery and all other paperwork involved in caring for our patients.

WHEN DOES MY GP WORK?

A common complaint is that patients want to know when to phone for an appointment with their preferred GP, often phoning on days they are not present.

Although a GP may be present in the building, they may not be seeing patients – as we have a major teaching commitment, other clinical areas such as diabetes, mental health and minor surgery.  So although the following guide, may show GP’s in all day - on occasion they may not be available for appointments the whole time.

Dr Wilkinson

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday – all day.

Dr Lawton

Monday, Wednesday and Friday all day.  Tuesday afternoon.

Dr Wallace

Monday*, Thursday, Friday all day.

Wednesday morning.

Dr Bruce

Monday* and Wednesday all day.

Dr Ritchie

Thursday and Friday all day.

Monday afternoon, Tuesday morning.

Dr Morris

Monday morning, Tuesday all day.

Dr Howe

Monday and Thursday all day.

Dr Newman
Tuesday and Friday all day.

* Dr Wallace and Dr Bruce work alternate Monday afternoons at the in-house diabetic clinic.

Dr Ritchie and Dr Morris having full half day training with their registrars on Mondays, which is why they are only down for half a day.

**********************************************

PRACTICE WEBSITE FULLY OPERATIONAL

We have had a website now for over a year.  It has information which patients may be useful and can be used to update addresses, order repeat prescriptions or to send in comments.

The address is:

www.greatwesternmedicalpractice.co.uk
*******************************************
PROTECTED LEARNING TIME

The practice closes on around 8 afternoons in the year which allows GP’s, nurses and staff to attend educational talks, meetings and training sessions.  This is much needed in our busy lives.  
We close from 1.30 pm on the day of the PLT.

The dates are on the notice boards but are as follows:
Wednesday 9th February 2011

Wednesday 2nd March 2011

Wednesday 11th May 2011

Wednesday 8th June 2011 
Wednesday 7th September 2011 

Wednesday 9th November 2011 

2012 dates so far:

Wednesday 8th February 2012

Wednesday 7th March 2012

* Suggestions for articles for newsletters would be gratefully received.
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